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As part of our whole school book 'Old 

enough to save the planet', Nursery and 

Reception learnt all about the country 

China! We learnt about Chinese New 

Year, The Great Wall of China, and lots 

of different Chinese food. We even 

cooked our own vegetable stir fry - it 

was delicious! 
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On Friday 16
th

 December, Mr Finney attended a 

Christmas gymnastic performance.  

 

Congratulations to Pash'a Y6 on all of her hardwork.  

It makes him incredibly proud to see our pupils 

performing at external events and clubs.  

 

Year 1 enjoyed the curriculum schoolbook this week as we spent time learning all 

about littering and how it is ruining our planet. Year 1 did a great job going around the 

school making sure it is clean! 

 

Year 5 have 

been getting 

creative by 

make a 

whole class 

collage 

inspired by 

the 

book, Old 

Enough to 

Save the 

Planet. 



 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club runs daily, from 7.15am, 

where a cooked breakfast is provided 

for Reception - Year 6. You do not need 

to book, so you can turn up and pay on 

the day! The cost of breakfast club is 

£1.50 per day (reduced to 50p per day 

if your child is in receipt of free school 

meals) and will be payable online via 

SIMS Pay or in cash. 

 

 

School Meals 

The cost of a school meal is £1.95 per 

day.  You can pay via 

www.pay360education payments.com.  
If you need any help logging in please 

contact the school office. The menu is 

available on our website. If you are 

experiencing any difficulties with 

paying please let us know so we can 

help. 

If you are interested in the workshops, you can contact Ms Kelly at 

office@fgschool.uk or the contact on the flyer. 

mailto:%20office@fgschool.uk
mailto:%20office@fgschool.uk

